Dear Parents,

A very warm welcome to the new academic session 2020-21. The SLS DAV family has always
been concerned about the well being and growth of its students. With the spread of covid 19 we
all are in a state of lockdown. It is sincerely hoped that you all are healthy and safe.

During such a difficult time, SLSDAV family is working hard to ensure that the education of our
students does not suffer. The teachers are taking online classes with meticulous planning and
preparations.

Your support in different endeavors of the school has always been our strength. We have
uploaded Fee Bills for the first quarter in the logins of your wards. In absence of any fee hike
since 2015, the reserves of the school have been fully exhausted and we are facing financial
crunch.

Please deposit the fee ONLINE preferably by 20/04/2020 to facilitate us to meet urgent
pending expenses of the school and disbursement of the salary to the staff.

Your cooperation and support at such a time will be highly appreciated.

Thanking you

Yours sincerely,

Principal



